
 

     
 
 
 

  
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ WORKSHOP 
Thursday, March 2, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. or immediately following 

WETA Board of Directors’ Meeting 
San Francisco Bay Area  

Water Emergency Transportation Authority 
 Port of San Francisco 
Pier 1; San Francisco 

 

Members of the Board 
 
Jody Breckenridge, Chair 
Jeffrey DelBono 
Timothy Donovan 
Anthony J. Intintoli, Jr. 
James Wunderman, Vice Chair 
 

 

 

The full agenda packet is available for download at sanfranciscobayferry.com/weta 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. WELCOME/WORKSHOP OVERVIEW 
 
2. OVERVIEW OF NEW CENTRAL BAY VESSEL M.V. HYDRUS 
 
3. ALTERNATIVE PROPULSION TECHNOLOGY UPDATE 

 

a) State of the Industry 

b) Treasure Island Case Study 
 

4. RENEWABLE DIESEL UPDATE 
 

5. PANEL DISCUSSION  
 

6. OTHER BUSINESS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
This information will be made available in alternative formats upon request.  To request an agenda in an alternative format, 
please contact the Board Secretary at least five (5) working days prior to the meeting to ensure availability. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS The Water Emergency Transportation Authority welcomes comments from the public.  No action can be 
taken on any matter raised during the public comment period.  Speakers will be allotted no more than three (3) minutes to 
speak. 
 
Water Emergency Transportation Authority (WETA) meetings are wheelchair accessible.  Upon request WETA will provide 
written agenda materials in appropriate alternative formats to individuals with disabilities.  Please send a written request to 
contactus@watertransit.org or call (415) 291-3377 at least five (5) days before the meeting.  
 
Participation in a meeting may be available at one or more locations remote from the primary location of the meeting. 
See the header of this Agenda for possible teleconference locations.  In such event, the teleconference location or 
locations will be fully accessible to members of the public.  Members of the public who attend the meeting at a 
teleconference location will be able to hear the meeting and testify in accordance with applicable law and WETA 
policies.  
 
Under California Government. Code Section 84308, Directors are reminded that they must disclose on the record of the 
proceeding any contributions received from any party or participant in the proceeding in the amount of more than $250 within 
the preceding 12 months.  Further, no Director shall make, participate in making, or in any way attempt to influence the 
decision in the proceeding if the Director has willfully or knowingly received a contribution in an amount of more than $250 
within the preceding 12 months from a party or such party’s agent, or from any participant or his or her agent, provided, 
however, that the Director knows or has reason to know that the participant has a financial interest in the decision.  For further 
information, Directors are referred to Government Code Section 84308 and to applicable regulations. 

http://www.sanfranciscobayferry.com/weta/next-board-meeting

